
February 23,2010 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Rlvd. 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 4060 1 

FEB 2 5 2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

I oppose the increase for gas and electric by the Louisville Gas and Electric Company. 
An 8.75% increase in gas and a 12.19% increase in electric are absurd. 

Our utilities are high enough now. A person, such as myself, who lives on fixed income 
is having a hard enough time with the bills currently, little lone these outrageous 
increases. 

Every time we, the customer see these increases they are “proposed”. Then, next thing 
we know, they are on our bills. Do we, the people in this community have any say in 
these rate increases. Not only are these rates going to be raised but our water and cable 
companies have just raised their rates. Is there never any end to everything going up and 
no increases in our income. The proposed tariffs text changes are stated and hardly 
anyone knows what on earth they mean. I guess that’s why you always get your 
increases. Most are ridiculous! Consider this letter my request for an explanation of each 
of these proposed tariffs text changes. 

We, the people of this community, are at your mercy. Lord help us! 

An irate customer, 
-4 

Wanda Eberle 
10409 Glenmary Farm Drive 
Louisville, Ky. 4029 1 
(502) 23 1-7399 

Cc: Lonnie E. Bellar, VP - State Regulations & Rates, LG&E 


